Sent: 19 September 2018 21:05
To: Mcdue, Jonathan
Subject: Planning Application - 2018/4239/P — 100 Avenue Road

Dear Mr. McClue,

Inwiew of the fact that the off-shore company Essential living has now issued completely new proposals for its CMP
for the demolition and building on the 100 Avenue Road site, | request that the public consultation on the CMP be
now

restarted. The public consultation which took place was improperly carried out. Many or even most of the affected
people

and institutions were not consulted or warned. A much more thorough consultation needs now to be initiated

Also at this stage the developers are requesting major and substantial changes to the planning permit that they have
been

granted for this highly controversial project These changes must be rejected outright. The planning application
"2018/42339/F -- 100 Avenue Road" is not a "non-material” modification of the original planning permission and should
be

treated as an entirely new application.

G abriel Balint-Kurti
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